
 

 

July 31, 2024 t 703.905.1514 
f 703.821.8949 
KNWhitmore@Venable.com 

 
Town of Warrenton 
Community Development 
Attention: Denise Harris 

Re: Warrenton Village Center SUP - Conditions of Approval 

Dear Denise: 

This firm represents the applicant in the above-referenced matter, NewCastle Development Group.  

Please accept this letter as evidence of the applicant’s agreement to add a commitment to provide 
low-flow toilets in the residential units that are the subject of the requested SUP. 

Please let me know if I can provide anything further, thank you. 

Sincerely,  

 
Kedrick N. Whitmore 

 


